
 

 

 

 

 

The RM of Piney  

Invites you to attend the 

Speed By-Law Review 

Tuesday, August 13
th

, 2019 

5:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

Council Chambers in Vassar 

Residents of the RM are encouraged to join council for an open 

house to discuss the upcoming by-law. 

The open house with council is a time for community members to 

gain a better understanding and to voice any concerns that they 

may have regarding the speed by-law. Maps and additional 

information will be displayed for viewing. 

We hope to see you there! 

Regular council meeting to follow at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

RM of Piney 


